
From: Tony Zielinski
To: Zielinski, Tony; Lee, Chris; Jorgensen, Arlene
Cc: Kevin Krutsch
Subject: Re: Rezoning of 2372 South Logan Field
Date: Friday, September 15, 2017 1:15:59 PM

Hello Chris,
  Please enter this into the record for 2372 S Logan Avenue proposed zoning change to parks.
Thanks,
Tony Zielinski

Sent from my iPad

> On Sep 15, 2017, at 12:22 PM, Zielinski, Tony <tzieli@milwaukee.gov> wrote:
>
> Hi,  This is an acknowledgement of receipt of your e-mail. Thanks, Tony
>
>
>
> -----Original Message-----
> From: Kevin Krutsch [mailto:bowarrowapple@gmail.com]
> Sent: Thursday, September 14, 2017 1:21 PM
> To: Zielinski, Tony
> Subject: Rezoning of 2372 South Logan Field
>
> Mr Zielinski,
>
> I won’t be able to attend the Common Council meeting on September, but I wanted to express to
you in email my support (along with my wife’s) of the plan to change the zoning of the field to PK. Your
view on keeping development on KK and out of our neighborhood perfectly aligns with my vision of
what Bay View should be/stay.
>
> Thank you so much for your effort, and focus on preserving green-space in our community.
>
> Sincerely,
>
> Kevin & Jamie Krutsch
> 2838 S Pine Ave
> Milwaukee, WI 53207
> The City of Milwaukee is subject to Wisconsin Statutes related to public records. Unless otherwise
exempted from the public records law, senders and receivers of City of Milwaukee e-mail should
presume that e-mail is subject to release upon request, and is subject to state records retention
requirements. See City of Milwaukee full e-mail disclaimer at www.milwaukee.gov/email_disclaimer
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